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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER BY
DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR

 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 24TH FEBRUARY 2009

 
Question
 
“Has there been a change to the policy that regards the suspension of a public servant as a neutral act and, if so,
what is the change?”
 
 
Answer
 
No, there has been no change to the policy.
 
 
 


